
Staff Appreciation Committee Meeting – BBQ Wrap Up  
  
Wednesday, November 1 – Noon to 1 p.m. BA, Room L1-27  
  
Attendees: Jesse Colon, Jeannie Colton, Rebecca Herrera, Kelsey Gaude, Linda Anderson, Joni 
Fesler, Jamie Larue, Eric Williams, Laura Cox, John Rader, Roger Camarena 
  
  
Welcome  
Rebecca welcomed everyone in the room and on the phone.  
  
Catering – Food exception permits were accepted. 
  
Fundraising– Prizes are all set for Poly.  
 
Silent Auction- We need items! Anything from a $5 value and above that we can use for RSVP 
prizes, Bingo prizes or the silent auction.  
  
Logistics – Submitted the permit for Poly BBQ-awaiting approval. 
  
Program-Stage – The jazz band will be performing. 
 
Sustainability – We will have three sets of bins (compost/recycle). They will sort and weigh for 
diversion rate. 
  
Volunteers – Laura says the sign up website will go out. We need volunteers for the Staff 
Council table.  
 
  
  
Meeting adjourned 12:25pm.  
 


